

Hutton All Saints'

December Newsletter



PTA dates for your diary:

13th December - Christmas Disco Infants 5.30 - 6.15pm; Juniors 6.30—8pm

All tickets available on the PTA website

14th December - Christmas jumper day and whole school to attend pantomime

19th December – Last day of term and Christmas social at St Peter's Church, 3:00 – 4:30pm

We wish you all a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

LOOKING FORWARD TO 2019....

We are looking through your suggestions from the parent survey and starting to plan lots of fun new events for the New Year, so watch this space!

ÎOHOHOH

Our Christmas fair went off with a bang last Saturday, with pony sleigh rides, sweet and bottle tombola, cakes, hot drinks, amazing raffle prizes, a new lottery tree, silent auction and so much more.

Father Christmas made his appearance and he was accompanied by his elves who helped give presents to all the good boys and girls of Hutton All Saints'.

We want to say a BIG thank you to all the volunteers on the day, those who bought and sold pre-sale raffle tickets, everyone who collected and contributed to the raffle prizes/lottery tree/silent auction, made sweet cones and all those who helped to organise and plan the day. You all did a fantastic job and without you we wouldn't have had such a successful fair. All of your hard work is really appreciated and we look forward to working with you all again on future events!

The fair raised an impressive £3,301! Wow! Here are some of the lovely comments we have received and some photos of the day.



"Smashed it"







"Fantastic job you and all the Apple class mum's did today, it was a brilliant day for the children, your hard work and creativity was wonderful, well done to you all"



